
AMA Charter #2068

Meeting called to order at 6:30 By Morgan Pritchard

 Minutes and Treasures report given and accepted.

Old Business

New Business

We would like to thank Chris Huff for painting all of the starting benches.

(864)-556-0664

Vice President Morgan Pritchard

(864)-238-2546 We welcomed new member Doug Starwalt at the meeting.

There will be Hamburgers and hot dogs served at the meeting in June

That’s it for another month. Hope to see you at the meeting.

Nelson Swords

Dennis Beard

Stan Scott

Secretary:  Dennis Beard

Field Marshall:  Wade Calhoun

May Newsletter – 2014

Black Sheep R/C Club

Meeting minutes from May 6th 2014

Special Points of Interest:

* Next Meeting: June 3rd 2014

President:  Wade Calhoun

  Black Sheep News

Treasurer:  Nelson Swords

Officers:

* Visit Our Website at:

WWW.blacksheeprcclub.com

All club meetings will be held

One of the mowers had a flat caused by dry rot/old age. We will try flat fix-it before 

replacing the tires.

There is a hole in the ground by the water tank that we need to fill. John Bernard 

volunteered to do this.

No old business carried forward.

(864) 847-4179

the 1
st
 Tuesday of every month

Safety Officers:

(864) 556-0664

(864) 238-7256

http://www.blacksheeprcclub.com/



